
From: Whited, Mike
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: AMEND SB 828
Date: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 4:41:33 PM

Good afternoon
Staffing companies cannot possibly comply with all of the provisions of SB 828 and continue to
employ thousands of people each year. This bill should be amended to exempt staffing companies.
Thank  you for your time, MW
Owner, Express Employment professionals
 
 

If the little voice says, “I wonder if this is safe to do” it probably isn’t!

 
Locally owned – Locally committed
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McMinnville, Or.
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